
 

Date: December 2024                                                                                                               Autumn Term: Issue 4 

Mrs Romain – Maths Lead 
htiller@ladbrooke.herts.sch.uk 
 
 

 
Children in both KS1 and KS2 are continuing to enjoy using 

Doodle to support their maths learning. 

The Summer Challenge was completed successfully by our 

biggest number of children so far. They all received a certificate 

and a pin badge, which they are all wearing proudly.  

                       

Thank you to the parents who were able to attend my meeting 

at the beginning of term. This was an opportunity to ask any 

questions about Doodle, including how we use it in school but 

also the expectations of using it at home. Any information 

shared during the meeting has been added to the website. 

                                                                                                        

 
   

We follow The White Rose maths scheme 
throughout Ladbrooke. 

This scheme breaks down what the children 
need to learn into steps so that they can master 
the learning objectives laid out by the National 
Curriculum. 
This term, we have been using a new 
programme introduced by White Rose called 
Infinity.  
This gives individual children the opportunity to 
thoroughly practise the key skills they have 
developed within the lesson. 
 

                   . 

  

 

 
Remember to take a look at the Maths page on the school website, which 
is regularly updated with TT Rockstar results and other  
useful information: 
http://ladbrooke.herts.sch.uk/maths   

                                                                                                             

 

 

 

 

The children in Key Stage 2 are working so hard to reduce 

the time in which they can answer any times tables 

question up to 12x. We use an online programme called 

Times Tables Rockstars to motivate the children. If they 

want to get a rock status, the children need to test 

themselves in the Garage mode of Times Tables Rockstars. I 

visit each class every fortnight giving merits to those 

children who have been able to reduce their time. 

Our top ten rockers consist of children from all year groups 

in the juniors. To see where the children started (time in 

the 4th column) compared to how long it takes them now 

(5th column) really shows the impact that regularly using 

this programme has.  

Children in Key Stage 1 are encouraged to use Numbots, 

which is linked to TTRockstars. Next year, I will begin to give 

awards for those children regularly using this maths 

programme. 
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